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                  Message from Jennifer  

 While most of our local agencies are closed,  we remain open.…. and…. ever so thankful for the protection  

 we’re receiving against our enemies, whether they be of the 2 legged kind, circumstances, or invisible viruses.   

   You will not fear the terror of night, nor the arrow that flies by day, nor the pestilence that stalks in the  

  darkness, nor the plague that destroys at midday.  A thousand may fall at your side, ten thousand at your  

  right hand, but it will not come near you.  ….If you say, “The Lord is my refuge,” and you make the Most  

  High your dwelling, no harm will overtake you, no disaster will come near your tent.  Psalm 91:5-10 

Of course, we have precautionary measures in place like the barrier that blocks off the reception area and my 

office and our hand sanitizing station which is required before entering the dining room.  We’re also 

experiencing fewer check-ins so we can keep some distance in the dorm rooms.  There are also fewer people 

in for meals, so we can keep our residents segregated.   
 

There has been one policy change --- and that is we’re not doing intakes from other counties or states.  

When they call, we’re letting them know they are temporarily ineligible due to the virus, and should stay 

where they are for now.   

So thank you Lord for your protection, and for turning that swarm of wasps into dandelion puffs floating on 

the breeze.  We can rest easy knowing we side-stepped that landmine……..    You will not have to fight this 

battle. Take up your positions; stand firm and see the deliverance the Lord will give you… 2 Chron. 20:17. 

                                                                                           

 

 

    
            

       This particular lady had received shelter from us back in 

       2008 when my Dad was in charge.  The last time I saw  

       her was May 2019.   

       This woman had tried for at least 10 years to receive SSI 

       welfare money, claiming she was unable to work.  After  

       twice being denied, guess what she did?   No, not that.   

       Uh, not that either….. well she got a job of course, and  

       she’s been working steadily for about 4 years.   

       Another tidbit which contributed to her homelessness was   

       …..she had to have a boyfriend.  She could pick up a man  

       faster than I could pick out a ripe melon at the grocers.   

       Her boyfriends consisted of homeless men, or men living  

       on small incomes and sometimes homeless themselves.  

       Most of the men she preyed on were vulnerable and had 

       drug addictions.  Her game was to control them, and she  

       had become a master at it.  She admits in her letter, “no  

       boyfriend” right now.   

       We’re happy to hear the seed finally sprouted.  This letter was received last month and is proof positive  

       that a well planted seed can still blossom even though it’s years later.   
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Thanks for NOT Forgetting Us  

We’re so delightfully dizzy with your out-pouring of love for this 

Mission during these challenging times.  It’s such a huge blessing  

to know that our expenses, payroll, and food needs are being 

provided for.  We pray that all of you remain happy & healthy --- 

a little bored maybe staying at home, but, healthy. 

~ Thank you for your faithfulness. ~ 

 
Big-Daddy Bath Towels  

While we’re trying not to accept donations (temporarily), we are in 

need of gently used LARGE bath towels for our residents.   

To be on the safe side, we can wash the towels prior to using.   Please 

leave them on the donation table by the front door.  Give us a call, and 

we’ll mail you a tax receipt.  Thanks for this help. 

 
Health Inspector Says Fix It 

Twice a year, we get a surprise visit from Inspector Mc-  

Healthy Pants.  He pokes & peers into everything food,  

cooking, and serving related…. just a downright nosey guy!!!   

His job is to find every substance, or surface that’s great for growing 

stuff, like bacteria and staph-a-no-interrupt-us.   

Since our kitchen countertops have been cracking & peeling for years, 

Inspector Bossy Pants says fix it!  And because it’s my job to make 

him happy….. and he refuses to be bribed with cookies!!! --- I decided 

to remedy the sitcha-ma-ta-tion. 

We’d like to hire someone for this small job.  If interested, give us a 

call. 
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Supplies Needs 

T.P.   Hand sanitizer.  Vinegar cleaner. 
 

Food Needs 

We prefer to buy the food ourselves so  

we can quarantine it first. 
 

Clothing Needs 

No clothes --- temporarily due to COVID 
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Donating is Easy 
 

   
 

 

We believe in 2nd chances: 
 

Do you need a Worker? 
 

Housekeeping, yard work, packing & 
moving, basic handyman, or….. 

Skilled labor, plumbing, painting, wood & 
carpentry work, construction work. 
 
Workers avail. Mon–Sat, 7:30am - 6:30pm. 

Transportation to/from Mission is needed. 

Please - 1 hour min. & at least min. wage.  
                       

 Call 2 days prior to Hiring: 

541.269.5017 

 
Workers for Hire 

 

Blessings,  

Jennifer Palmer 

Executive Director, email gospelmission@frontier.com 
 

                                     Help us save costs and send us your email. 
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